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Cahill Introduces New Training and Development 
Program for Incoming Associates

Date:  10/18/10

 Today, Cahill welcomed associates in the class of 2010 to the firm. During this week, they will participate in Cahill's 
new intensive training and development program that is designed to introduce and prepare them for the firm's 
practice. The program includes seminars and workshops on writing briefs and legal memoranda, negotiations, legal 
research, securities offerings, mergers and acquisitions, and related areas. This new development program is in 
addition to the ongoing legal training and development program for associates that is conducted throughout the year. 
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